
Macedonian Community Language School Newsletter    December 2020 

Dear Parents, Teachers and Students, 

I am writing this correspondence to you in the final days of the year of 2020. I hope that you 

are all well. 

Soon we will be able to celebrate Christmas, 

the birth of Christ, in keeping with the 

Macedonian Orthodox religion and belief. 

We have already celebrated Christmas 

according to the Gregorian calendar. As you 

know the Macedonian Orthodox faith 

follows the Julian calendar. 

This year we have seen colossal changes 

imposed on our school and society as a 

whole, in order to counteract the spread of corona virus. Fortunately we were able to continue 

with face to face tuition after term 2 following the uncertainty of the beginning of the year.  

Also we celebrated the achievements of 

the students at the Sveti Nikola 

celebrations where we saw the students 

receiving their awards and certificates. 

The students also put on great 

performances in singing and 

storytelling/acting. 

Many thanks to the teachers for their 

preparatory work and to the students for 

putting in the effort to learn the lines. 

I wish to thank you all for persevering and showing the tenacity required to achieve a long term 

goal of learning the Macedonian Language and becoming more familiar with our traditions. 

 

We will be starting the lessons for 2021 soon. The first lesson is scheduled for Tuesday, 2 

February, starting at 5:00 pm till 6: 30 pm, and is to be held at the language school on the first 

floor of the Macedonian Community Centre in North Perth, corner of Macedonia Place and 

Albert Street. The same venue and location as for this year. 



Enrolment forms are readily available from the link below: 

http://www.macedoniawa.com.au/language-classes/index.php  

Simply click on the link and scroll over the heading; Enrolment Form 2021.doc 

or click on the following link: Enrolment Form 2021.doc 

I look forward to you all being there in 2021. Tell your friends and relations to come along and 

join us. 

Yours sincerely, 

Vick Lazarov 

School Coordinator/Principal 

Macedonian Community Language School 

 

 

 

 

http://www.macedoniawa.com.au/language-classes/index.php
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